
From: Terry Weiland
To: Miller, Shannon D (DEC)
Subject: DEC Regulations/Testing Sheep & Goat
Date: Thursday, September 17, 2020 2:28:14 PM

Shannon,
 
I would like to voice my opinion on this proposed regulation about testing sheep & goats
coming into Alaska for M.ovi.  I have been farming in Alaska since the 50’s.  This type of over
regulation is unnecessary and I strongly oppose it. 
 
Thank you,
Terry Weiland
907 745-3071
weiland@mtaonline.net
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